
 

 

PUBLIC 

HEARING NOTICE 
CAMBRIAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

Proposed Adoption of a Developer Fee Study and the 

Increase of the Statutory School Fee  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that Cambrian’s Governing Board of Trustees will hold a hearing 
and consider input from the public on the proposed adoption of a Developer Fee Justification 
Study for the District and an increase in the statutory school facility fee (“Level I Fee”) on new 

residential and commercial/industrial developments as approved by the State Allocation 
Board on January 24, 2024.  The adoption of the Study and the increase of the Level I Fee  

are necessary to fund the construction of needed school facilities to  
accommodate students due to development. 

Members of the public are invited to comment in writing, on or before: 
 

Thursday, April 18th, 2024 @ 7:00 PM 

Cambrian School District 

Professional Development Center 

4115 Jacksol Drive, San Jose, 95124 
 

The 2024 Developer Fee Justification Study and the Level I Fee can be viewed at 
https://bit.ly/3vuWQwW. 

 
 
 
 
 
Posted Locations: 

 District Office 

 6 District School Sites 

 District Website 

 Mercury News 

Posted 4/3/2024 

https://bit.ly/3vuWQwW

